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Announcement Regarding The Local Choice (TLC) Program Management 

Ann Wohl, current TLC Program Manager, has submitted her resignation effective April 1, 2022. 
The Department of Human Resource Management appreciates all the hard work Ann has done 
and her accomplishments over the years with The Local Choice Program.  

Please join us in wishing her the best as she pursues new opportunities.   

 

Please do not reply to this e-mail. You may send inquiries to The Local Choice 
mailbox at tlc@dhrm.virginia.gov. 
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